
Arkansas Legislative Council Report 
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Amendment to MAC Security Policy 
February 7, 2023 

On February 7, 2023, Senator Terry Rice and Representative Jeff Wardlaw, Co­
Chairs of the Legislative Council, were notified of a request for emergency action for the 
approval of an amendment to the MAC Security Policy related to access to the Fifth Floor 
of the MAC Building by visitors of members of the General Assembly via the key card 
restricted elevators. Expedited approval of the amendment was required due to members 
of the House of Representatives moving into new temporary office space on the second 
floor of the MAC Building beginning today, February 7, 2023. 

Under Rule 16 of the Rules of the Arkansas Legislative Council, Senator Terry 
Rice and Representative Jeff Wardlaw, Co-Chairs of the Legislative Council, have 
determined that emergency approval of the amendment to the MAC Security Policy, as 
indicated by the markup in the attached document, is necessary in order to meet the 
needs of the legislators whose office spaces will now be located in the MAC Building while 
continuing to enforce the security measures implemented for the Fifth Floor MAC Building 
offices and committee rooms. 

This action is taken by the Co-Chairs on behalf of the Legislative Council and shall 
be reported to the Legislative Council at its next regularly scheduled meeting, in 
accordance with Rule 16. A copy of the agreement is attached hereto. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Senator Terry · Co-Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council 

----s-

Representative Jeff Wardlaw, Co-Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council 
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